Margaret Blundin

33 Rock Brook Way
Boxford, MA 01921
978-352-6461
978-973-6071 Cell
mbiundin@mac.com

June 6, 2016

Mr. Ross M. Povenmire
Director of Conservation

Conservation Office
Town of Boxford
7A Spofford Road
Boxford, MA 01921

Dear Mr. Povenmire,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me last week. Pursuant to our conversation,
we would like to cut down the three trees we discussed in our backyard as we feel they
could potentially fall on our house under the right circumstances. I gather this removal is

considered a “Determination of Negligible Impact (DNI)”.

These trees would be cut down and removed by crane. The stumps would be left in place
or potentially ground down a bit, but not removed.

I'm glad you were able to take pictures during your visit, but please don’t hesitate to come
by if you need any additional photo’s or information.

Sincerely yours,
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Margaret Blundin




